
From: Lila Kari  
Sent: Monday, March 22, 2021 7:54 AM 
To: Council Agenda <councilagenda@london.ca> 
Cc: Squire, Phil <psquire@london.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] update to submission to the March 23 City Council agenda 
 
Dear Audrey, 
 
I am writing with an update to my submission for the City Council agenda for the 
meeting on March 23rd, stating that the “Save Sherwood Forest Trees” Youth Petition 
had 200 signatures.  
 
The number of signatures has almost tripled in the meantime, and I would like to revise 
that to a current number of 571 signatures as of this morning (see attached 
screenshot).  
 
I think that this is important new information for the London City Council members to 
know, and I am kindly requesting that this information be added to the Council’s meeting 
agenda. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Sincerely  
 
Lila Kari 
56 Doncaster Place 
 
 

 
 
============================== 
Lila Kari 
Professor & University Research Chair 
School of Computer Science 
University of Waterloo 
Adjunct Professor 
University of Western Ontario 


